
Summer Term in Oak Class 
Welcome to the summer term and our new 

classroom! We are so excited to share our new 
learning environment with you, and cannot wait 

for the outside area to be finished too. Thank you 
for your understanding and patience. 

Please email us with any questions you may have 
and thank you in advance for all your help and 

support.  
Mrs Keeler and the Oak Class Team. 

Mathematics 
We shall explore numbers in our environment, 

particularly house numbers and numbers we see 
out and about. We will also read numbers 

carefully when following a recipe and learn all 
about prices, money, coins and change when we 

visit the shop to buy our ingredients. 

Personal, Social and Emotional Development 
This half term we will begin by establishing our 
new rules and routines for our new classroom. 
We will also begin to think about the transition 
to Year 1 and will be completing some activities 
and lessons with Mrs Jermy and friends to help 

us get ready. 

Community 

 

Communication and Language 
We will ensure all the phonemes we have learnt are 

embedded, and will continue to develop our blending 
and segmenting to read skills. 

Literacy 
We will explore a range of traditional tales and 

recipes linked to those stories. 

Understanding the World 
We will be thinking all about “Community” and 
what it means to us. What is a community and 
which communities are we part of? We will be 
visiting our local community to decorate the 

church and check on the growth of the 
vegetables at the allotments. We will also 

welcome visitors in from the community to tell 
us what they do and how they help others. 

 Expressive Arts and Design 
We are very excited to start our “Foodie Fridays” 

this term, where each week we will vote for a 
recipe, write a shopping list, visit the local shop 
to buy ingredients and then return to class to 
make and bake. Thank you for your kind £1 

donations to support us with this adventure. 
Please say hello if you see us on the way to the 

shop. 

Physical Development 
PE days will be Wednesday and Friday, please 
send your child to school in their PE kit then.  

We will be practising and strengthen our gross 
and fine motor skills with lots of play dough, 

threading, tweezer and scissor skills.  

 


